
McGill University, 
faculty of Law,

Montreal, April 30th, 1925.

Dear Sir,
I am enclosing you a copy of a 

draft report in connection with the re-organiza­
tion of the Law faculty, also a draft curriculum.

You will receive further notice 
as to the date of the next meeting of the 
committee.

Yours truly,
0.S.LeMesurier.


